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It should be be illegal!!!!

The mayor and her counsel should be ashamed of themselves..

People,possibly will have to sell their homes or risk losing them..Also who in their right mind
would buy in this area?This township is willing to do this in 2024. Whose to say they won't do
it in 2025!

I've lived here for over 30 years. Might be time to leave.
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